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Saint
Dear Parents, Faculty and Staff,
The Home School Association was proud to host its Annual Fashion Show at the
Stewart Manor Country Club in February. A night of fine dining, fashion and great company
was enjoyed by all! Please see below for select highlights and photos from this fun filled
event. A very special thank you to Joanne Eagan for coordinating this event!
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Below please find a list of back to school reminders and notices, archived editions are available on our
school website, please visit www.stannesgcschool.org for additional information.

2024-2025

Registration and Tuition Information 2024-2025
Thank you to all of the families that have submitted registration
for the upcoming academic year.

Tuition information and details are now available on our school website, or
by following this link.

We ask that returning families complete this form to declare your intent for
2024-2025: Registration Form for 2024-2025 Academic Year

In addition to completing the google form, each returning family is asked to
submit a $500 deposit against tuition either electronically via the School
Store or via check in the Main Office by March 15th.

Thank you for your commitment to St. Anne’s Parish School!

SAS Presents… Roald Dahl’s Matilda The Musical Jr.
Rebellion is near in Matilda JR., a gleefully witty ode to the anarchy
of childhood and the power of imagination! This story of a girl who
dreams of a better life and the children she inspires will have
audiences rooting for the "revolting children" who are out to teach
the grown-ups a lesson. Packed with high-energy dance numbers
and catchy songs, Matilda JR. is a joyous girl power romp. Children
and adults alike will be thrilled and delighted by the story of the
special little girl with an extraordinary imagination. We are excited
to announce that Mr. Tim Brown and Ms. Eileen Crinnion will
direct our production.

Show Dates: Friday, March 8th at 7pm.
Saturday, March 9th at 7pm.

Advance tickets available in our school store:

https://st-annes-home-school-association.square.site/

Tickets are also available at the door at 6:30 pm, $12.

http://www.stannesgcschool.org/
https://stannesgcschool.org/tuition-information
https://files.ecatholic.com/22951/documents/2024/1/2024.2025%20Tuition%20Schedule-3.pdf?t=1706282804000
https://forms.gle/jWNiJeUvHZEAd5p77
https://st-annes-home-school-association.square.site/
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Paint Party!

REGISTER NOW: www.paintpartyli.com/calendar

HSA Easter Egg Hunt at Saint Anne’s
Saturday, March 23rd at 10 am starting in the SAS Cafeteria
Let’s join together as a St. Anne’s Family to celebrate Easter with a hunt,
games, prizes & some candy! We are looking for hunters up to 4th grade.
Grades 5 and up will help on our ‘Big Kid Committee.’

We will begin with some crafts and light refreshments in the cafeteria at 10
am. Then we will call groups by age (approximately 10:30am), parents will
join their children at the hunt, followed by some games along with an
opportunity to snap a pic with the Easter Bunny!

Please click here to register to ensure we have enough supplies.

http://www.paintpartyli.com/calendar
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1SwmCmKSXyBAIGX0iNAs0iZCpJ7_2PZQY4ChUAUs1Kic/viewform?edit_requested=true
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Girls CMSAA Softball:

● Mrs. Tortorella, Mrs. Chiffriller and Mrs. Johnson will
coach our girls Softball team (Grades 6,7,8).

● Practices will be on Tuesdays after school at Edgemere.
● Games are TBA
● $225 Participation fee, includes uniform, field, equipment

and referee fees.

Please click here to complete:
Girls CMSAA Softball Registration Form
Payment in School Store

Boys CMSAA Baseball:

● Mr. Moritz will coach our boys team (Grades 6,7,8).
● Please note that this is not an introduction to baseball,

previous playing experience necessary.
● $225 Participation fee, includes uniform, field, equipment

and referee fees. ($175 if you have last year’s uniform)

Please click here to complete:
Boys CMSAA Baseball Registration Form
Payment in School Store

CYO Track 2024

Registration for St Anne’s Track team will be open from March
1st to March 31st

For details and links to registration and uniform & apparel
purchases, visit the Indoor Track page at
www.stannesgccyo.org.

Coaches’ Clinic *
Parents—interested in coaching but new to track?
Come learn how it’s done!
Wednesday, March 13th, 7–8 PM
St. Francis Ministry Center, Lower Level
RSVP to chrisdc@mac.com

* VIRTUS Program Completion Needed for Coaches

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScORghISF--tdSmAPLDCHC2wooT_lJoOXj2edq6FLvbI79WCg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://st-annes-home-school-association.square.site/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNeOiFpex6sjIOi-XR5xDJMf3R8GuNKMgUXxI9cqZUTi5d6Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://st-annes-home-school-association.square.site/
http://www.stannesgccyo.org/
mailto:chrisdc@mac.com
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ATTENTION:
PARENT VOLUNTEERS AND CYO COACHES
VIRTUS: A Word on Background Screening of Volunteers
MARCH CLASS OFFERED AT ST. ANNE’S ON:
MONDAY, March 11th at 7pm in the SFMC
VIRTUS Instructor: Ann-Marie Zino

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

The Office for the Protection of Children and Young People (OFPCYP) has
streamlined the volunteer application process enabling volunteers to
complete the three safe environment requirements in one step. Individuals
wishing to volunteer in a parish or school:
1. Register to attend a Protecting God’s Children class and create a Virtus
account on the Virtus website: www.Virtus.org
2. Electronically acknowledge the Diocesan Code of Conduct- provided
during the Virtus registration process.
3. Follow the instructions to complete the Sterling Volunteers background
screening application background offered during the Virtus registration
process.

Active Volunteers:
To access your Virtus account: www.Virtus.org
You will need your Username and Password.

If you need assistance, please contact Virtus: 1-888-847-8870 or
helpdesk@virtus.org.

Questions or concerns:
mmcmahon@drvc.org or jwinter@drvc.org

Thank you to all who continue to serve!
Sweets & Treats - The Snack Shoppe Returns on Fridays in March:
3/8, 3/15, 3/22
Sweets and Treats are being sold during lunch on the Fridays listed above.
Please send your child in with money if they would like to purchase some
treats during lunchtime.
Menu items vary, items will be $1-$3 each.

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/
http://www.virtus.org
http://www.virtus.org
mailto:helpdesk@virtus.org
mailto:mmcmahon@drvc.org
mailto:jwinter@drvc.org
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Happy Birthday School Blast!
Complete payment and details at:
https://tinyurl.com/HSAstore

Complete birthday blast details at:
https://tinyurl.com/SASBirthdayBlast

Please remember that Saint Anne's is a PEANUT and TREE NUT
SENSITIVE school. Please do not plan to send in peanut butter, Nutella,
nuts, nut products, or other foods that contain nuts for lunch or for snack.

Please click here to view this weekend’s parish bulletin.

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

FRIDAY

Brown Bag It Lunch (Tuesday,Wednesday and Friday) Lunch is
offered by Brown Bag-It Gourmet Catering on Broadway in Lynbrook on
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

Please visit https://brownbagit.catering/ to view and order various food
items for Tuesday,Wednesday and Friday lunch. Please remember the
following very important notes when ordering from Brown Bag-It Gourmet:

● The cutoff time is NOON on SUNDAY for the upcoming week.
● Items can only be ordered on a weekly basis
● Please remember to check for confirmation receipt of your order!

Thank you for your patronage!

Transportation forms for the 2024-2025 school year are due to
your school district by March 29th.

Kindly remember to return the completed forms directly to the
transportation department of your school district, please do not
send your forms to St. Anne's, they need to be processed by your
local school district.
Thank you for your cooperation!

https://tinyurl.com/HSAstore
https://tinyurl.com/SASBirthdayBlast
http://www.stannesgc.org/Photos-Bulletins/Sunday-Bulletin
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/wkjLwvjkPVj4U_CrUJRX6g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlRmqYP4SXBmh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvNm15YXJHbzI3dm1NUlB2S0l6WnRuZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-~~
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Important Dates to Remember:
Sunday, March 3rd
Friday, March 8th
Saturday, March 9th
Wednesday, March 27th
March 28th - April 5th
March 29th
March 31st

April 1st- 5th
April 8th

HSA Parade and Party
Matilda Jr. 7 pm
Matilda Jr. 7pm
Early Dismissal, 11:20 am
School Closed for Easter Recess
Transportation Forms Due
Happy Easter!

School Closed for Easter Recess
School Resumes

We ask that you kindly remember to plan accordingly.

Thank you for your overwhelming
generosity and support of the
Rock the Socks Fundraiser!

Monies collected will be used to
purchase new recess equipment!

Coins and Cash were collected resulting in a total of $6161.50!

A very special thank you to Karen and
Christopher Hoefenkrieg for making

sure that every coin and bill got
counted!

Sixteen classes will enjoy a pizza party
on Friday, March 15th for

achieving 100% class participation,
thank you and congratulations!

I would like to thank each of you for your effort, dedication, and most importantly the gift of your time.
Comments, questions, and suggestions are welcome, please feel free to contact me at:
annzino@stannesgcschool.org.

Ann-Marie Zino, Assistant Principal

mailto:annzino@stannesgcschool.org

